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       29th February 2024 

KS2 Girls Football Festival / KS2 Boys Forest School 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
We have been given the fantastic opportunity to attend a girls’ football festival, which is part of the England 
Football and Barclay’s biggest EVER football session.  This participation festival will take place on the 
morning of the 8th March, all Year 3 and Year 4 girls will travel to king Charles 1st School in Kidderminster, 
returning in time for lunch. 
 
Girls will be required to wear their Hanbury PE kit and trainers, they do not need any extra equipment, other 
than their coat, water bottle and snack.  Pupils will stay in their school groups and rotate round a series of 
skills practices and the session will hopefully finish with some small games.  
 
Year 3 and Year 4 boys will spend the morning at Forest School with our Forest School teacher Mrs Pincher.  
Normal Forest school kit is required and uniform to change into after forest school. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Miss MD 
 
Miss MD 
PE Co-ordinator 


